
Reception Newsletter 

Thursday 24th May 2018  
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

            
This week in Reception we learnt about… 
 
Phonics: We all practised different sounds.  
Miss Godfrey’s group (ng ch, sh)  
Miss Cantwell’s group (ure,air) and sentence substitution.  
 
Literacy: We invented a story using story baskets we chose a character, 
setting, problem and solution for our story. In groups we made a plan 
for our story then throughout the week the children wrote the beginning, 
middle and end of the story. Some of the children retold the story they 
had invented.  
 
Numeracy: We focused on number recognition and we learnt about 2D 
and 3D shapes.  
 
 
Topic: We finished our topic ‘Why do zebras have stripes?’ and talked 
about what we had learnt and decided on a new role play area 
relating to our topic ‘What do we see in summer?’ 
 
 

This is what Reception will be learning about next week:  
 
We will be talking about and writing what we did over the half term 
and sharing our spoon characters.  
 
  Here are some activities you might like to try at home: 
 Practise tricky words they, was, said, little, children. 
 Can you write a sentence using one or two words and share it in 

front of the class.  
 
 
Just a note to say: Don’t forget to create your spoon character for home 
learning. I can’t wait to see what the children come up with!  
 
 
 
 
 
Have a fantastic holiday Miss Cantwell, Miss C, Miss Zeto and Mrs 
Godfrey.  
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